
 
NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING  

 

The O’Neill Public School Board of Education will hold a 
special meeting at the Administrative Office, 410 East Benton, on 
Tuesday,  August 22, 2017 at 5:30 pm to conduct interviews of  
construction management firms for the Junior-Senior High School 
Building Project. The agenda is kept continuously current and may 
be reviewed at the O’Neill Public Schools Administrative Offices, 
410 East Benton. 

 


